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Hello Theatre Friends! 
 What a fantastic season we had last year and we owe it to the 
overwhelming support of the community. Thank you! We are excited about 
our 2015-2016 Season and hope you are as well.  
 Season Tickets are now on sale, and we have been processing 
them. If you have purchased a Season Ticket and have not received it yet, it 
should arrive shortly. Season Tickets are the backbone of support for our 
productions. It costs $1,800 to 2,000, depending upon the show, to produce 
a play. This includes costs for utilities, advertising, supplies, etc.  This is 
why season ticket sales are so vital. Our season tickets are "flex" tickets 
good for 5 seats, any show, any combination. What this means to our 
patrons is that you have the flexibility to use your ticket in a variety of ways. 
If you can't make one of the shows, you haven't lost any money ... just bring 
a friend to one of the other shows and use your season ticket. Remember 
that you need to call for reservations because last year we had several sold 
out shows and we are hoping that this season will follow suit. 
 On another note, we have a great group on our Board of Direct-
ors, and I am excited to see what the future holds for SCT!  We have form-
ed the following committees: Building and Grounds, Finance, Long-Range 
Planning, Marketing, and Play Selection. We would like to get non- board 
members interested in helping to serve on one of these committees. If you 
are interested in helping by serving on a committee, please email us at 
sapulpacommtheatre@gmail.com, and your name will be passed on to the 
chairperson who will then contact you about meeting dates and times. 
Again, we are excited about this season and look forward to another 
successful year. 
 See You at the Theatre! 
   Debbie Pope, Board President 
 

 

Sept. 25-27, Oct. 2-4 
Show times:  

7:30 p.m. Fridays & Saturdays 
2 p.m. Sundays 

For reservations, call (918) 227-2169. 
 

Directed by Sherry Whisman 

 

 

Season Tickets 
on Sale NOW! 
Cost: $45 for adults/$22.50 for students through 

college age & includes discounted admission  

to 5 regular season shows, membership in SCT, 

invitations to awards night & the annual meeting,  

& subscription to the monthly newsletter 

 

 

 Auditions for ‘Twas the Last Mailing 
Day Before Christmas will be Sept. 12 & 13 at 2 
p.m.  in the Clark-Vinyard Auditorium.  
 Roles are available for adults and 
teenagers of all ages as well as two or three 
children ages 5 and older. Auditions will consist 
of a cold reading from the script and a vocal 
selection for singing roles.  
 Production dates are Dec. 4-6, 11-13. 
Lorrie Quinnelly will direct the show. Everyone is 
invited to audition. 

Auditions 

Volunteers Needed 
 
 We’ll be hosting work days at the theatre Saturdays in 
August. If you’re available to clean, paint, move chairs, or move 
supplies and props into the storage shed, please call (918) 227-
2169. Thank you for all you do to make the SCT great! 

By special arrangement with Dramatists Play Service 


